
 

Trampoline & Tumbling  
National Age Group Final 2022   

Utilita Arena, Birmingham 
Rail Strike Information 

 
Please be aware that The Trampoline & Tumbling National Age Group Final will take place during a 

period of national rail strikes on 21, 23 and 25 June. 

 

If you were planning to take the train, it is likely there will be disruption. The strikes will affect Network 

Rail and 13 English train companies: Chiltern, Cross Country, Greater Anglia, LNER, East Midlands, c2c, 

Great Western, Northern, South Eastern, South Western, TransPennine, Avanti West Coast and West 

Midlands. 

 

At the time of this communication, it is advised there will be a contingency timetable with very limited 

trains running. It is likely your route will be affected. Please visit the National Rail Enquiries Journey 

Planner close to your date of travel to review your options. 

 

If your route is affected, you may wish to travel via car to the NEC Campus. You can book your parking in 

advance at a discounted rate with this link. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://ojp.nationalrail.co.uk/service/planjourney/search
https://ojp.nationalrail.co.uk/service/planjourney/search
https://parking.thenec.co.uk/NECBirminghamBooking/?fresh_start=y

